
  

Startup mahakumbh Delhi 

Sanjoyt Basara, Siddhesh Rokade, Shweta Jadhav, and Kashid Asmita, third-year  

students from the Artificial Intelligence and Data Science Department, participated 

in  

the Startup Mahakumbh in Delhi. The event, which took place from March 18 to 

March  

21, 2024, is a prominent competition showcasing innovative startups and  

entrepreneurial projects. The students presented their ideas and projects amidst a  

highly competitive atmosphere, engaging with industry experts and potential 

investors.  

Their participation in this prestigious event underscores their commitment to 

advancing  

in the fields of artificial intelligence and data science, providing them with 

valuable  

exposure and experience in the startup ecosystem. This opportunity not only 

highlights  



their skills bzut also positions them for future success in their careers. 


